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January 25, 2022 

 
Todd Hager 

City of Aurora 
Planning Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 
 

Building 9 Additional Parking (DA-1127-40) - Letter of Introduction 
 

Mr. Hager, 
  

We are pleased to submit the attached Site Plan Application Package for Building 9 Additional Parking. The project is 

proposed along the north side of existing E. 35th Drive. The Site Plan will consist of vehicular parking, private drives, 
private storm sewers, landscape, and Tower Metro District storm sewer facilities.  

 
Our project team for this site plan application is as follows: 

 

 Name Address Phone # Contact 

Civil Engineer Ware Malcomb 990 S. Broadway, Suite 230, Denver, CO 

80209 

720-480-

9728 

Brian Holmes 

Landscape 
Architect 

THK 2953 South Peoria Street, Suite 101, 
Aurora, CO 80014 

303-770-
7201 

Julie Gamec 

 

We hope this assists you in your review of the project.  We look forward to working with you through the Site Plan 
process.  Should you have any questions please contact me at (720) 480-9728. 

  

Sincerely, 
 

Ware Malcomb 

 

 

 

 

Brian Holmes 

Associate Engineer 

 

 


